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Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20585

JAN N

ECRANDCM ECR: Nuclear Regulatory Commission

( $W
FPO4: yChristina L. Rathkopf

Ey ative Secretary
SCR T : Corresperience Referral

-

The attached corresperience has been :"hed to this Departrent
for reply. Inasmcch as it appears to fall within the purview of ,

your agency, w are refer 2g this ccanunicaticn herewith for ycur
reply. We have inferned the writer of this acticn.

.

Thank ycu for ycur attenticn.

.

Mr. John G. Sinclair, Jr.
41400 Airport Road
Little River, California 95456
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| THE WHITE HOUSE
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wAsniscros

! NOV 151979-
I
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MEMORANDUM:
,

s

The attached letter (s) addressed to
the President is referred to your

- - ! office for suitable acknowledgmenti
I or other appropriate handling at

the earliest opportunity. Should
you receive mail that has been
misdirected, please forward to thec-
appropriate agency. I would also
appreciate knowing when you are
forwarding such mail. My phone

; number is 456-2717.-

! Thank you.
,

.\

ry Martha Seal
Director

Correspondence Agency Liaison
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Dear Mr. President: November 6,1070
,

As a senior member of IEEE since 19k9, I want .7ou to know that not

all members of IEEE support the widely distributed statemm t of
_

the EnergbCa@mitteandf;IEEE, Hilton U Brown,111 Chairman. This

Statemm t was origionally submitted to the Hol se of Representatives

Subcommittee on Energy Rese rch si d Production, Committee on Sciencea

and Technology, at the request of Congressmm Mike McCormack.

Briefly, the statement purports to deal objectively with it's sub-

ject," Nuclear Power Plant Safety and Reliability", but it in fact

dontains one statement which , alone, is sufficielt to disqu lifya

the Energy Committee of IEEE as independent scientists. The state- ,

ment reads,"The oublic needs help in unde standing that -all. activity _

involves risks, and that the relative risks associated with nucle r ,c

power are acceptqbly lowl"_Indeed! Who is in such an all-knowing

position that such a statement can be made? And. fo r whom is the

risk acceptably low, :s y I ask?. Ihe pot &ntial victims? _
- - .__ .... -. ,__ -

._ _ __

Mr. Norman Balabsnian, editor of Technology ard Society, publication

of the Committee on Social Imolicati ns of Tedi nology of IEEE dis-

aErees also m d has made his thoughts known in vol 7, No27, Sept.

1970 of Tedi nology tn d Society. I agree also with his criticism of,
, _

the recorts call for "governmen{ funding of,I} aid D for Safety. I
feel that we tax payers have done enou gh, that our money should go

for strict supervision att inspection, not unde writing.

Since ely, N.

^1f kh.'ohn G. Sinclair J ,.

41h00 Airrort Road,

Little River, Ca 95456

-- .


